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Being pro business is good but supporting such projects just shows how little does the NSW 
government care for its people over business initiatives. I can see more Medicare bills being 
racked up with increase in pollution and foul smelling suburb. Thanks for making us feel like 
second class citizens. 
Why build this facility in western sydney? I dare you would ever even think of proposing to build 
this facility somewhere in north or east of Sydney. 


